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DEVELOPMENT WORKS AT NANDLA, H.P. 

 

1545.  SHRI P. BHATTACHARYA: 

 

Will the Minister of RURAL DEVELOPMENT be pleased to state: 

 

(a) whether Prime Minister Office has received any representation in the months of 

 September and October 2018, regarding various development works at village Nandla in 

 Chirgaon Tehsil in Shimla District of Himachal Pradesh which was forwarded to Chief 

 Secretary for necessary action in this regard;  

(b) if so, details of action taken by Himachal Pradesh Government in this regard; and  

(c) by when these development works will be implemented?  

 

 

ANSWER 

MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF RURAL DEVELOPMENT 

(SHRI RAM KRIPAL YADAV) 

 

(a) to (c): The information is being collected. 
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